
Agreed Report

● Meeting was held on 24th September 2024.

● The children from 3rd to 6th will be involved in the BLAST project this year
where a professional artist - Lynn Haughton will do a block of 7 classes over 7
weeks to create a work of art in the school based around the theme of
biodiversity.

● Children from 3rd-6th will be taking part in the ‘Say Yes to Languages’
initiative this year from February, for a 10 week block of Spanish lessons.

● Jonny Smith - Choreographer, will be teaching all classes contemporary
dance this year for a six week block. This will be mostly funded under our
DEIS plan.

● Leinster Rugby, through coach Graham Barry, have been working with all
classes this year in Tag rugby. The children are thoroughly enjoying the
sessions and we thank Graham for all of his hard work.


